November 17, 1970

Morris R. Antweil
P. 0. Box 2010
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

ATTENTION: MR. R. M. WILLIAMS

Res Missouri New Mexico Land
Co. Com, No.l-0O, 6-23-27,
South Carlsbad-Morrow Gas
Pool, Eddy County, New
Mexico .

Dear Mr. Williams:

An inspection of the subject well November 16, 1970, indicated

that a small volume of salt water had apparently come up around
the wellhead and run a short distance across the location. At

the time of inspection, there was no waterflow.

This office would be most appreciative of a brief report on this
matter.

If there are any questions on this matter, please 4o not hesitate)
to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
RLS 3w



